
Comments By : Fazal Hassen-Bootha 

Good day  

I hereby propose that the exclusions under sub section (i);(ii);(iii);(iv);(v) in Section 14 of the 
Public Accountants and Auditors Act of 1991, should be included in 

the Draft Auditing Professions Bill.  

 

Regards  

Fazal Hassen-Bootha  

 


